
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Solar Eclipse Viewing 

 

A solar eclipse will cover 80% of the sun on Monday, August 21.  WRPS 

science staff will host students, families, and interested community members 

for a viewing event!  Stop in to use telescopes with solar filters, pinhole 

viewers, eclipse glasses, and other projection methods to view the eclipse 

safely.  Look for us between 11:30 a.m. and 2:45 p.m., near the south end 

of the Lincoln High School (1801 16
th
 Street South) student parking lot, close 

to the entrance of South Wood County 2000 Field.  Hope to see you there! 
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